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Wednesday 21st July 2021  
Education Week BBQ 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

To celebrate Education Week and being lifelong learners, Merimbula Public School 
will be holding a ‘Fun Day’ on Thursday 29th of July, which will include a free BBQ 
lunch for students.  
Students will receive a sausage sandwich, (or vegetarian option where applicable), a 
drink and a frozen fruit cup or ice block.  
 

If there are any items, you wish for your child not to have, please indicate below.  
*note - Students without a signed permission form for the free BBQ, will not be 
permitted to have any of the above. 
 

Please sign the permission note and indicate any dietary / allergy restrictions your 
child may have on the below form and return it to the MPS office by Tuesday July 
27th 
 

Michelle Hulme 
Principal 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Education Week BBQ 
Please return to MPS office by Tuesday July 27th 

 

Dear Ms Hulme, 
 

I give permission for my child _________________________________________ of 
class ________ to participate in the free BBQ on Thursday 29th of July 2021. 
 

My child has the following health issues/allergies you should be aware of: _________   
____________________________________________________________________ 
____________________________________________________________________ 
 

Parent/Guardian Name: ________________________________________________ 
Signed: ____________________________________ Date: ____________________ 
Contact Phone: _______________________________________________________ 
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